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September 16, 2020 
 
Dear FTI students, teachers and staff –  
As our communities continue to feel the impact of COVID-19, we want to share important information about what we 
are doing to help keep our students, teachers and staff safe and healthy. 
 
Webinars 
Beginning in March, we discounted our existing webinar offerings and worked with the industry to creatively offer new 
content and bring programs online. We could not succeed without the support of wonderful organizations within the 
industry to help us bring the fastener industry the latest and greatest content. Our upcoming webinars with fresh 
content presented by industry experts can be found here. 
 
Online Learning Library  
We continue to support the industry during the pandemic by offering our online webinars at a discounted rate with an 
extended rental period. More than 40 on-demand training courses are being offered at $79.95 for a two-week rental 
and annual subscriptions are $500 off. See the full course list here and reach out to Jo Morris with any questions on 
which courses would be the best fit for you.  
 
Live Training: Fastener Training Week - December 2020 - Cleveland 
We are proud to have Solution Industries, a partner as committed to the safety and well-being of its community as we 
are, as our host for Fastener Training Week, December 7-10 near Cleveland. Our acclaimed certification program for the 
Certified Fastener Specialist (CFS) designation will include four days of training and virtual plant tours covering 
manufacturing processes, consensus standards, quality control and more. FTI and Solution Industries will adhere to all 
regulations required by the State of Ohio, including wearing masks in public spaces. 
 
We will continue to monitor all official information regarding the spread of COVID-19 and continue to prioritize the 
safety of our students, teachers and staff. We are all in this together, and we’re committed to adapting and continuing 
to offer training to the fastener industry.  
 
Be well and take care, 
 

 
John Wachman 
Managing Director 


